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Dear 
 
Thank you for your information request of 7 February 2017.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has
completed the necessary search for the information requested. Please accept our apologies for
the delay in responding to your request.

I am looking for data that shows places in Aberdeen city where people park and lock their
bicycles (bike racks).
 
It would be helpful if I could get the information in the form of a GIS layer or shapefile.
 
Aberdeen City Council does not have a full inventory of cycle parking in Aberdeen City.
 
Attached, however, are some files that show the location of some cycle parking, which were
developed as part of a previous research project. It should be noted however that the
information is incomplete and has not been verified by Aberdeen City Council. In particular:

This information is not exhaustive – the exercise did not include the outlying suburbs,
hence why no information is provided on areas such as Milltimber, Peterculter and
Kingswells;
The researcher was only able to map the cycle parking that he was able to view and
access. Parking within private grounds and enclosed curtilages, such as offices and
schools, is therefore not included.

 
It should also be noted that all usage of this information should reference Gameli K. Agboada,
University of Aberdeen, who developed the existing cycle parking database as part of a Master’s
degree research project.
 
We hope this helps with your request.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Nicky Leiper
Information Compliance Officer
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST
 
ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about
your rights under FOISA.
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